# 2023 Spring Cottey College Newsletter

From: Office of Institutional Advancement

Dear Sisters.

We are well into the spring semester and already looking forward to spring break! At Cottey, sophomore-level and transfer students spend the first week of spring break visiting an international city with classmates and faculty, learning about art, history, science, and culture. Cottey pays for airfare and hotel, so the trip is available to everyone. Cottey believes every student deserves a global experience, and travel to another part of the world is a valuable part of learning. This year students will be traveling to **Austria** or **New Zealand** and next year they will travel to **Ireland**.

### **Supporting Students**

We have welcomed some new students, some students have graduated, and some students have switched suites this semester, all of which is common in higher education.

Current Cottey students from Indiana:

Name	Year	Residence Hall	Birthday	Hometown
Alyssa Kerilla	4th	Robertson Hall	November 4	Unionville
Abby McDonald	1st	P.E.O. Hall	August 16	Hartford City

Thank you for all you do to help make a Cottey education affordable! We recognize that each state/province/district has its own way of deciding and distributing scholarship funds and we are very grateful for your efforts.

### **News & Upcoming Events**

Dr. Stefanie D. Niles: Inauguration Events

Cottey is preparing for the inauguration of our 13th president, Dr. Stefanie D. Niles! Her investiture and other related activities will take place the week of March 27-April 1, 2023. (This also happens to be Virginia Alice Cottey's 175th birthday celebration!) You are invited to join us via livestream for the investiture and inauguration ceremony. We will have a livestream link available for you to experience this historic event. Mark your calendars (and perhaps organize a watch party with your sisters!) for the following: Saturday, April 1, 2:30 pm: Investiture Ceremony Be sure to visit cottey.edu/inauguration for more information and livestream links.

#### **Vacation College**

You are invited to join us for Vacation College at Cottey: May 17-22, 2023. Sign up for fun as you explore new subjects, connect with friends, and have the experience of a lifetime. Whether it's mastering Mahjong, studying history, learning practical skills like first aid or perfecting your

air fryer technique, you should consider Vacation College! There is something for everyone! Not only will you walk away with your own Cottey experience, you will make wonderful memories! Registration opened January 17, 2023. Spots fill quickly, so go to cottey.edu/grow for more information.

# Cottey Abroad: Dublin, Ireland

Have you ever wished that you were a Cottey student and could go on the international trip? Well, now is your chance! Join us for Cottey Abroad in July 2024! We will visit Dublin, Ireland, and experience many of the sights and sounds Cottey students encounter on their international trip. The experience is worthwhile for both the first timer and the seasoned traveler, and we hope you'll consider joining us! Registration is open! Be sure you don't miss this wonderful opportunity to travel with Cottey! More details are available online at cottey.edu/cotteyabroad

## The Best of Cottey Cooking

Your favorite Cottey cookbook is hitting the shelves again! YOU have the opportunity to be among the first to get your second-edition copy of *The Best of Cottey Cooking*. This cookbook has all your favorite Cottey recipes and some new ones to love! We are currently taking preorders for this book. Get yours now and lock in the pre-sale price! Reserve yours today at cottey.edu/cookbook. We will ship the new cookbooks in Fall 2023.

## Other Important Information

Students should *not* request money or other items from any s/p/d, local chapter, or P.E.O. member. Please notify the Office of Institutional Advancement if a student contacts you with this type of request. The College will assess the student's needs and proceed accordingly. Because the adopt-a-student/suite program is coordinated by the individual state/provincial/district Cottey committees, the College does not maintain records of which students/suites are sponsored more heavily than others.

#### **Philanthropy Matters!**

The Cottey experience is your philanthropy in action! Every day, our students benefit from the phenomenal opportunities made possible through your support; whether it's in the classroom, on an excursion, an internship, or in the greater community. Because of you, these possibilities become realities! Thank you for your continued support. Learn more about the impact you can have on students and the greater Cottey community. You make incredible possible!

The last day of classes is Friday, May 5, 2023. Commencement is Saturday, May 13, 2023.

Thank you for your support of Cottey College students!